
What a great week we have had!  

National Christmas Jumper 
Day  

We had some great Christmas 
jumpers in school yesterday! 
We raised an incredible £134 
for Save the Children.  Thank 
you for your support.  

Reminder to return the new   

permissions form.  Even if 

you have filled one in this 

year, please can you       

complete and return to the        

office.  

Congratulations to our Ladybird Class 

who topped the charts this week with 

95.7% attendance!  

 

 

 

More photos from our fabulous week at school can 

be found on our Facebook page 

Dates to remember:  

12th/13th Dec—Rec & 

KS1 nativity to parents  

13th Dec—Y6 field trip  

14th Dec—Lifeskills (Y6) 

15th Dec– Outstanding 

certificates assembly 

CHRISTMAS CRAFT EVENT  

Many thanks to the PTA for organising the craft event yesterday.  It 

was a great afternoon and the children made some fantastic      

Christmas craft! 

Year 6 Lifeskills—

Thursday 14th Dec 

A reminder that your 

child will need to be in 

school for 8:30am on 

this day.  

Christmas Tree  

Mrs Parker has been working with some of our children 

to create a Christmas tree to be displayed in St.          

Andrew’s Church as part of their Christmas tree festival.  

If you would like to see the finished tree, please visit the 

Church  between the Saturday 9th— Saturday 16th    

December. The tree looks amazing—it is well worth a 

Census Day—18th January  

Our caterers, Aspens, are asking 

the children  to vote for their   

favourite meal which they will 

then serve on the 18th January 

(please see attached poster)  As 

you may be aware, we            

encourage as many children as 

possible to have a school dinner 

on this day as this has an impact 

on the amount of funding the 

school  receives from the       

government.  Teachers will be 

asking children to vote in class 

next week.   

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=12245
https://www.facebook.com/BanwellSchool/





